
Hi Jeff, 
The org has published the first Community Status Update for the SubPro ODP. This is the first of three 
such updates planned during the ODP (see high level timeline on the SubPro ODP page). The update 
appears on the SubPro ODP page in the table titled ‘Announcements, Blogs, Webinars, and More’ as 
well as in the ‘Work Products’ found further down the page. 
  
Please let us know if you have any questions or comments. 
  
Link to the SubPro ODP Community Status Update (28 March 2022) 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/community-status-updates-28mar22-en.pdf 
  
Link to the SubPro ODP page: 
https://www.icann.org/subpro-odp 
  
Regards, 
Chris Bare 
 


